
 
 
 
 
 
VIII. Council decision on IPDC’s emergency assistance for media development 
in Ebola-affected countries (Liberia, Guinea, Sierra Leone) 
 
 • The Council requests IPDC Secretariat to prepare, in partnership with other UN 
agencies and relevant stakeholders on the ground, a medium-scale project for the 
consideration of the next IPDC Bureau meeting in March 2015, and to identify potential 
donors for Funds in Trust funding. 
 
• The Council encourages the preparation and submission of projects coming from the 
Ebola-affected countries or related to the crisis for consideration of the next IPDC 
Bureau meeting. 
 


